
 

 

RoHS Compliance 
 

 

September 1, 2022 

 

To whom it may concern:  

 

This letter is in response to concerns regarding EU directives on the restrictions of the 

use of certain hazardous Substances, (RoHS), Directive (EU) 2015/863, and 2002/96/EC, 

Waste from Electrical and Electronic Equipment, (WEEE) which addresses the possible 

presence of hazardous materials in our production. None of these substances are 

intentionally or knowingly used in the manufacturing of OSG USA, Inc’s products. We 

have no reason to believe that any of these substances are created by our manufacturing 

process. As a result, we do not expect these substances to be detectable in our product 

and therefore we do not specify or test for a maximum level of any of these substances.  

 

Since we do not routinely monitor for these, we can only certify that we do not intentionally 

or knowingly add or use the substances under this compliance. If you have any questions 

concerning this matter, please do not hesitate to contact our quality assurance 

department.  

 

Respectfully,  

 

Jeff T Tennant 

President 


